

TOWN OF WESTWOOD COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

TODD KORCHIN, DPW DIRECTOR
JAMES McCARTHY, FACILITIES MANAGER

BRENDAN RYAN, ASSISTANT DIRECTOR

April 21, 2023

Dear Resident,

The Town of Westwood has hired TEC Engineering as they have been progressing through the formal design of a sidewalk along Canton Street. There is a public meeting that will be hosted on May 16, 2023 @ 6:00 p.m. at the Westwood Public Library. TEC will be presenting an overall update regarding the current status of design, along with the process involved in pursuing State funding as a source to fund the construction phase of the project.

We will also be filming the meeting through West Cat and posting the presentation on line. Your attendance and participation will be greatly appreciated as we look forward to opening up discussions and progressing through the design of a potential sidewalk along the Canton Street corridor.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Thank you very much,

Todd Korchin

Director of Public Works

Westwood, MA